



Tuxedo Salutes Good Sam Hospital Heroes

Help us thank our Healthcare Heroes at Good Samaritan Hospital

Dear Neighbors and Friends,

In these scary times, we often reflect on the things that we're thankful for and search for ways to show our gratitude.

Our nearest hospital and emergency room is Good Samaritan Hospital in Suffern. We know that the Healthcare professionals and staff there are working hard to care for COVID 19 patients, risking getting themselves and their families sick, too. They are there for us all year long, but particularly now, they are working endless hours in difficult conditions, witnessing firsthand the ravages of this pandemic.

To show our appreciation for everything that they are doing, we would like to provide meals for each of the 500 Good Sam employees who are working so tirelessly to help us get through this challenging time. Our goal is to provide *every* worker in the hospital a meal on April 9th, and again, once per week for the next 3 weeks thereafter. Several of our local restaurants have generously agreed to provide individually packaged (hygienic) meals for minimal cost which enables this effort to support our local businesses, in addition to thanking our first line healthcare workers.

With the help and guidance of Amanda Levin, Director of Development, Foundation, at Good Samaritan, we were able to put together the plan below. Thank you, Amanda!

We need your help to achieve our goal!

To achieve our goal of the Tuxedo community providing one meal to all 500 Good Sam Healthcare Heroes next Thursday, April 9th, we need your financial support.

Here's what you can do to help.

To cover the cost of 500 meals, ONE time, we need at least 50 friends and neighbors to each donate \$100. To feed the whole hospital, 3 more times, we will need 200 donors at \$100 each. If you are able to donate any amount, please click on the link below!

Any and all donations will be greatly appreciated.

Let's show the best of Tuxedo as a caring and supportive community!

Your neighbors and friends!

Please feel free to contact Pam Breeman, Shari Brooks, Maureen Coen, Suzanne Donaghy, Barbara Kashevaroff, Serena Mueller or Pam van der Lee with any questions. Thank you in advance for your consideration.